Government of India

Ministry of Defence
D(Civ-Il)

Subject :Disbursement of salary in cash in the Storm (Vardha) affected

area of Chennai - Representation of Bharatiya Pratiraksha
Mazdoor Sangh (BPMS)

Defence Civilian Employees Federation BPMS has address letter ref.
no.BPMSMoDIPaymenU‘IBB(BHR) dated 27 Dec. 2016 (copy enclosed) to
the MoD, on the above subject. It has been informed that the storm Vardha
has caused enormous damage in the Chennai Area. The disruption of the

electricity supply has adversely affected the banking services, thereby
causing economic hardship to the Central Government employees working in
and around the affected area.

It has been requested that the serving
employees in the Chennai area may please be paid the salary for the month
of Dec 2016 in cash.

In view of the position reported by BPMS, it is apprehended that the
ATM systems and the computer network may not be functioning in the storm
affected area, which may not be allowing the public to access the electronic
banking facilities. It is felt that the hardship being experienced by the affected
employees should be addressed with due sensitiveness. It is suggested_ t.hat
necessary instructions may please be issued to the pay disbursing authorities,
located in the storm affected area, to explore the possibility of disbursing th_e
salary for the month of Dec 2016 to the Government employees in cash, in
accordance with the ceilings/instructions prescribed by the Governmf.-nL\
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Encl : BPMS letter dt 27 Dec. 2016 (Gurdm

Under Secretary (Civ)

CGDA, Ulan Batar Road, Delhi Cantt.
MoD 17/8/2015-D(Civ-1l) Dated 27 Dec 2016

C or information to :
hri M.P. Singh, General Secretary/BPMS & Member, JCM Departmental

Council (MoD), Bharatiya Pratiraksha Mazdoor Sangh, 2A, Naveen Mkt,
Kanpur 208001



